
FOES Newsletter

We are always looking for enthusiastic parents, grandparents or careers to join our team. 
If you are interested in helping, no matter how small or big, 

contact Anna on 07709 657913 or Susanna on 07980 258132

Who are we:  We are Friends of Eardisley School (FOES) 
- a small group of parents who raise money 
which benefits your children and the school.

Autumn Term

Freeze Pop Fridays:
Sadly the weather has put a stop to these. We hope the children enjoyed them on 
the few sunny days we had last term! 

Kington Community Charity Shop:
Each year we have the use of the Community Shop in Kington. It raises much needed funds for us. 

Donations: Do you have any unwanted toys, books, bric a brac, clothes? Please drop them off at the back of the 
church on Monday 9th or Tuesday 10th October. We will then take these to the shop Tuesday evening to set up. 

Volunteers: Can you (or a grandparent) spare a morning, afternoon or day to help in the Community Charity 
Shop between Wednesday 11th and Tuesday 17th October.  A great way to meet people and also it’s one of our 
biggest fundraisers of the year! Please message Susanna on 07980 258132 and she’ll add you to the rota. We need 2 
adults per shift. 

Halloween Party
Friday 20th October - book it in the diary! 

KS1: 5.30-6.30pm / KS2: 6.45-8pm, in the School Hall

Check your child’s book bag for a form that will come home soon.

Cost £1 per child. Hot Dog £2.50 (optional) - make sure you pre-order

Fancy dress competition, music and games!

Please return your permission slip.

Volunteers: Let us know if you’re able to help on the evening. We need parents for both parties. 

Leavers Hoodies
We need a Year 6 parent to organise the leavers hoodies. Please contact us to find out more.


